
Southern Dementia Advisory Group 

What I do as an individual is not much – What WE do 
together is important! 

Our Next Get-Together 

for February 2019 
We will be holding an informal barbeque lunch 

next Thursday 14th Feb 2019. The venue will be 

at Dennis’s in Nowra.  

Plan to arrive for a mid-day lunch. The barbeque 

will ignite at mid-day. Feel free to bring a plate, 
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but its not required, just bring yourself (and an 

appetite).  

All DAGs and friends are welcome.  

If you get lost or are unsure gives as a call, if you 

need assistance getting there gives a call. 

If you turn up late don’t worry. As long as you 

get there. That’s what matters! 

 


